
You’re invited to attend a

CHOICES TRANSITIONAL HOME WRAP-UP
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Wednesday, March 22, 2017
7 pm to 9 pm

Choices Transitional Home Gymnasium
(94 Talcott Road)

BC Housing has applied to the Town of View Royal for a Temporary Use 

Permit for 94 Talcott Road for a one-year period ending March 31, 2018. 

The intent of the application is to make a commitment to the Town and the 

neighbourhood for the timely and coordinated phasing-out and wrap-up of 

the current transitional housing operations.

An explanation of the Temporary Permit Application and  

an overview of the wrap-up strategy will be presented with  

opportunity for questions and feedback.

More Information?

Heidi Hartman   |   250.978.2923   |   hhartman@bchousing.org


